
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Edward Tallon <eddietallon@gmail.com>

Date: 8/10/2015 2:42:19 PM
Subject: RE: Microburst

Eddie,
We have our legal office looking into they will follow up with you.
Please let us know if you need anything else.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Edward Tallon [mailto:eddietallon@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 10:10 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Microburst
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Katherine,
Last week we had a microburst in the Converse/Broome High School area of Spartanburg County and it had left 
a good amount of devastation; according to one resident it could total around $500,000. My question is, is there 
anything available to help the residents of this area by declaring it a disaster?
Thanks for your help and I look forward to hearing from you.
Eddie

Eddie Tallon
SC House District 33 
140 Bagwell Farm Rd 
Spartanburg, SC 29302 
864-529-2860


